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CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION  

REPORT OF CONVERSATION  

Siting, 

Transmission and 
Environmental 
Protection Division 

 FILE:  

PROJECT TITLE:  

Redondo Beach Energy Project (RBEP) 
Docket: 12-AFC-03 

TECHNICAL AREA(S): Worker Safety/Fire Protection 

Telephone (310)318-0625  Meeting Location: Teleconference 

NAME:  Ellie Townsend-Hough DATE: 07/23/15 TIME: 4:15 PM. 

WITH: Chief Robert Metzger, Fire Chief Redondo Beach Fire Department 

SUBJECT:  Use of Recycled Water for Fire Protection 

 
Issue: Staff analyzing Water Resources has recommended that the Redondo Beach Energy 
Project use recycled water for the process water supply. No changes to the potable water supply 
or wastewater discharge location is proposed. Portions of the fire water distribution system, 
process water distribution, and storage system, wastewater discharge systems, and access 
roads, would use recycle water as needed to support the Redondo Beach Energy Project. 
 
Worker Safety/Fire Protection staff called, Fire Chief Metzger of the Redondo Beach Fire 
Department, to ask if the fire department would allow the fire fighters to use recycled water, if 
needed, when fighting a fire. 
 
Chief Metzger stated that there would be no problem with the Redondo Beach Fire Department 
firefighters using recycled water. He feels that using recycled water for fighting fires is the most 
responsible thing to do considering the state’s current water crisis. 
 
Contact Information: 
Robert Metzger 
Fire Chief / Harbor Master 
Redondo Beach Fire Department 
401 S. Broadway 
Redondo Beach, CA. 90277 
 
Office:310-318-0625 
Fax:310-376-3407 
robert.metzger@redondo.org 
 

 

cc:  Geoff Lesh, Matthew 
Layton 

Date:  
7/23/15 
 

Signed:   

Name: Ellie Townsend-Hough 
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